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We are gun owners in rural Oregon who are BEGGING the legislature to continue to 

pass safe gun legislation. Every thinking person should welcome the opportunity to 

make background checks better, faster, more efficient, but the gun rights activists are 

opposing this bill just as vociferously as they do every single bill aimed to reduce the 

number of guns that end up in the wrong hands. Doesn't make sense!  

I SUPPORT THE PASSAGE OF THIS BILL AND HB 3074. 


